May 26. 2022

To the Allouez Village Board:

We, at the Lorelei Inn, would like you to please reconsider granting us a
temporary patio in our parking lot for the summer months. They say
we are in the end of the pandemic, but for us in the hospitality industry,
we are still rebuilding from this pandemic which has impacted all of our
lives. The outside patio allows us to still serve those who are still
concerned about Covid. It also allowed people walking their dogs to
stop in and have a beer while ordering or picking up food to go. When
the temporary patio was approved last year the requirement was we
needed to buy $800.00 dollars worth of parking lot bumpers to protect
the people/patio. We have them in storage for use again.

We do everything in our power to ensure our patio was safe and also
that it was appealing to the eye. We have nice tables and umbrellas.

Thank you for reconsidering the temporary patio for the Lorelei. Just a
side note, this year will be 70 years the Lorelei has been in business in
Allouez. We recently found an old ad from 50 years ago and an
interesting fact is the phone number is still the same, 432-5921.

Thank you

David Hack Lynne Stahl Meagan Colombo



